HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

April 14, 2016
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Tanya Stilwell-parent, Jennifer Sadler-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed April agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi -1st, Collins-2nd)

Minutes from February meeting were presented.  Committee approved as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Stilwell-2nd )  

Good News:  
Tentative date for groundbreaking has been set.  Confirmation will come later.  Date set tentatively for May 20, 2016 at 3:00 p.m.

Mrs. Handel presented a tentative budget for the 2016-2017 school year.  Committee approved as presented.  (Ghaderi-1st, Collins-2nd) 

Mrs. Handel said SBDM parent nomination forms were going home tomorrow, Friday, April 15, 2016.  She encouraged current parents to consider the position again next year.  Elections will be held on Tuesday, May 3rd from 7:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Mrs. Handel presented a revised PD plan for the 2016-2017 school year. Committee approved as presented.  (Stilwell-1st, Ghaderi-2nd )

SBDM Needs List ideas were discussed.  Needs List plan was created and presented.  Committee approved plan as completed.  (Collins-1st, Ghaderi-2nd )

Committee discussed utilization of textbook monies for current year.  Since the staff have not been able to find a math series they were pleased enough with to recommend for purchase, committee decided to use current funding to finish buying 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade reading books.  Mrs. Handel will work on contacting book rep and getting order started.
Mrs. Handel discussed finalized allocations.  Assignments will not be discussed until after final numbers from Kindergarten registration are calculated.  
Mrs. Handel presented a proposed Parent Survey for input from the past school year.  Committee reviewed and approved survey for release to families.  

Accident reports were presented.  
 The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
In other business, Mrs. Handel shared end of the year dates.  

With no other business Mrs. Stilwell made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Collins seconded.   The meeting adjourned at 3:34 p.m.
